
  

 

 

 

The SNUG Committee and Chair Sean Lewis are pleased to announce advance notification to 
Roundabout readers of the 2017 Workshop. The SNUG Committee has elected to hold the event 
in the Tauranga, over two days on the 23rd and 24th February 2017. There will also be a local 
technical tour and a training session (subject to be confirmed) on the 22nd February. 

 

Due to the ITS Congress in Melbourne in mid-October and other NZ and international 
conferences in the last quarter of 2016, the Committee have decided to postpone the 2016 
event until February 2017. 

 

SNUG is a subgroup of the IPENZ Transportation Group with the objective of bringing about the 
advancement of the fundamental knowledge of the art, science and practice of design, 
operation and maintenance of traffic signals. The field of Traffic Signals and Traffic System 
Control is moving forward rapidly and the SNUG Workshop is an opportunity for traffic signal 
engineers, local authorities, traffic systems specialists, contractors, consultants and other 
practitioners to discuss current developments in Traffic Signals and Traffic System Control. 

 

Look out for further updates on the workshop details, call for papers, programme and 
registration between now and December 2016.  
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